Bill Nittler
box 724

Meeker, Co
81641

Dear Bill,

Thank you for your reception report of 9/23 84. Sorry for the delay
in answering you letter, it has been guite busy around here. This letter
confirms your reception of station KLSZ Aurora/Denver on 9/23/84 from
5:15pm to 9:48 pm. Power change occured at 7:15 pm at which time we went
from 50kw to 500 watts directional.

Thanks for writting in.

Mark William Petersen
Dir. engineering

KLSZ - AM



